
From: Hearings, OCD, EMNRD
To: Salvidrez, Marlene, EMNRD
Subject: Fw: [EXT] Re: No. 20964 (Overflow"s Rita SWD #1)
Date: Friday, October 30, 2020 10:16:34 AM

From: Felicia Orth <felicia.l.orth@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 1:51 PM
To: Sharon T. Shaheen
Cc: Hearings, OCD, EMNRD; Deana M. Bennett
Subject: [EXT] Re: No. 20964 (Overflow's Rita SWD #1)
 
Hello, I've spoken with Marlene and we will note the matter as a status conference on 11/5.
Felicia 

On Thu, Oct 29, 2020, 1:40 PM Sharon T. Shaheen <sshaheen@montand.com> wrote:
All,
 
I spoke with Ms. Bennett this morning about new data and modeling that Overflow has
obtained for this matter.  Marathon and Overflow have agreed to reset the contested
hearing to a later date, preferably in December, in order to allow the parties time to confer
regarding the new information.  We ask that the contested hearing, which is on the
November 5 docket, be converted to a status conference so that potential dates for a new
setting can be discussed with the hearing examiners.
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.  Otherwise, Ms. Bennett and I will look
forward to hearing from you about this proposal.
 
Thanks,
Sharon
 
Sharon T. Shaheen
Montgomery & Andrews, P.A.
P. O. Box 2307
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2307
sshaheen@montand.com
(505) 986-2678 (direct)
(505) 603-8307 (cell)
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